
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: July 15, 2011 
 
To: Planning Commission 
 
From  Kelsey Johnson, LEED AP BD+C, Assistant Planner 
 425-556-2409; kjohnson@redmond.gov  
 
Subject: Limited Shoreline Master Program Amendment 
 
Enclosed is the updated Planning Commission Issues Matrix in response to the 
Commission’s July 13 public hearing and study session regarding the Limited Shoreline 
Master Program Amendment. 
 
Should you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact via phone or 
email. 
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